
YellowstoneDivision June 26, 1880 

Hill to J. T. Dodge,Engineer, Yellowstone Div- 
ision, Miles City, Dakota Territory 

"I send you Roadmaster Mayerts letter regarding 
culverts and earthen pipe.When over the Road a 
few days ago I noticed and find that they have 
stood the Frost all right.1 think they are bet- 
ter adapted where the flow of water is small.1 
hope you[r] sojourn in the Yellowstone region 
will be a pleasant one and that your health is 
good. " 


